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27th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We're excited to announce that our School Council will be hosting a Bake Sale to raise funds for 

Children in Need. This event will take place on the 17th of November, at the end of the school 

day. You will find us on the Year 2/3 playground. 

Additionally, we would gratefully welcome any baked donations to sell at the event. If you're able 

to contribute, please bring your baked goods to school on the morning of Friday 17th November. 

These are to be taken to your child’s class. 

This is a great opportunity to enjoy some tasty treats while supporting a wonderful cause. All 

proceeds from the sale will be donated to the Children in Need Foundation. We believe it's a 

fantastic way to teach our students about giving back and making a positive impact on the lives 

of others. 

We hope to see you there! 

Many thanks, 

Your School Council 

 

 

 


